
July 7, 2022 

To: City of Regina City Council 

Subject: City of Regina Antenna System Protocol Document 

Dear City Council, 

SaskTel would like to formally thank you for the opportunity to address its position on the proposed City 
of Regina Antenna System Protocol document before City of Regina Council members at the meeting on 
July 13, 2022.  

While SaskTel fully recognizes the City’s authority to implement these guidelines, and does not 
outrightly oppose them, we do believe it is important that they are deployed in a manner that limits the 
barriers SaskTel faces in serving your citizens and our customers.  

As SaskTel looks to increase our investments to provide 5G connectivity throughout Regina, we remain 
hopeful that the City’s administration and leadership will continue to work with us in good faith to help 
create a more connected and prosperous future for all residents of the Queen City.  

Thank you. 

SaskTel 
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